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NAAMM Statement to Industry Regarding Public Comment on the proposed revision to ANSI/NAAMM 
MBG 532, Heavy Duty Metal Bar Grating Manual, First Ballot 
 
Glen Ellyn, IL— The National Association of Architectural Metal Manufacturers (NAAMM) announces 

that their standard ANSI/NAAMM MBG 532 is being revised.  This is a limited revision of an existing 

standard (ANSI/AMM MBG 531-19) so as to bring it into compliance with the ANSI Commercial Terms 

and Conditions provision (section 3.2) of the current edition of the ANSI Essential Requirements.  It is 

available for public review and comment.  To obtain the proposed standard, as well as other related 

documents go to https://www.naamm.org/ansi-information.  Comments must be received on or before 

January 01, 2024, to be considered.  Persons interested in participating as members of the consensus 

committee for the Metal Bar Grating (MBG) division of NAAMM, should contact Ike Flory 

(ifnaamm@gmail.com) to receive a consensus committee application. The completed application should 

be forwarded to the NAAMM Technical Consultant at the above email address. 

 

The National Association of Architectural Metal Manufacturers (NAAMM) represents a wide variety of 

architectural metal products for building construction. NAAMM has six operating divisions, which 

promote the use of their specific products through the development and distribution of technical 

standards.  The divisions are:  Architectural Metal Products, Detention Equipment Manufacturers 

Association, Expanded Metal Lath Association, Expanded Metal Manufacturers Association, Hollow 

Metal Manufacturers Association and Metal Bar Grating.  For more information on NAAMM, contact the 

NAAMM office at (630) 942-6591; fax (630) 790-3095; or visit the association website at 

https://www.naamm.org/. 

 


